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Naming Schools
By Bill Harker

Have you wondered how schools
get their names, if there are a set
of ground rules and who is
responsible? It would appear
that the rule of thumb is to
choose the name from: 1) a list
of national heroes, 2) persons of
national importance like U.S.
Presidents, 3) geographic
location, and 4) local persons of
importance.

Choosing the name is usually a
responsibility of the governing
body of the district within which
the school is located.

On the 15™ of February when
the Temecula School Board gave
names to four new elementary
schools.

They used rule 4) in naming one
of the schools after the late Tony
Tobin, one after the late Susan
La Vorgna, a former teacher
who died of cancer, and a third
school after the Luiseno band of
Temecula Indians.

Tobin was a long time local
resident, co-founder of the
Temecula Valley Museum and a
member of our Historical Society.

The fourth school was given the
name of Crowne Hill because it
relates to a nearby housing
development of that name.

One thing is sure, given the
ground rules, no school district
should ever run out of names to
choose from.

President’s Corner

First, the bad news. Charolette
Fox resigned as editor to
undertake new projects that will
mean commuting to Sacramento.
Now for the good news. Former
newsletter editor Bill Harker and
frequent contributor Rebecca
Farnbach have agreed to serve
as co-editors. Newsletters will
offer fewer stories, but will
concentrate more on local history.
If you have an item for the
newsletter please contact Bill
(951-676-3691 waharker@iinet)
or Rebecca (951-699-5148,
sunbrook@hotmail.com) or mail
to Editor, TVHS, P.O. Box 157,
Temecula, CA 92593.

Members of the Historical Society
who served as judges for the
Temecula Valley Unified School
District History Contest last
month were amazed at what our
talented youth produced. If you
would like to judge the Riverside
County competition on March 19,
2005 at Riverside Poly High
School, apply online
www.rcoe.k12.ca.us/historyday

Keith Johnson has
volunteered to become our
Planned Giving chairperson and
Barbara Tobin has agreed to
head our Membership
Committee. | am still looking for
a volunteer to head our Youth
Projects committee. You do not
have to be a member of the
board to serve as a committee
chairman. It you are interested,
please call me (951-302-9536.)

Jimmy Moore
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